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From: Eric Solorio
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 1/14/2010 1:03 PM
Subject: Fwd: Solar Millennium Ridgecrest project

>>> "Bob and Susan Steele" <steele7@verizon.net> 1/11/2010 6:40 PM >>>
Mr. Solario, I have a couple areas of concern about the proposed Solar
Millennium Ridgecrest project.  They are water, water, water, water, desert
tortoises, and Mojave ground squirrels.  I just don't see effective
mitigation for these things.  

 

I'd also like to know why pristine areas need to be turned into industrial
blights, when so many rooftops have no solar cells on them.  

 

Sincerely,

 

Susan Steele
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